N\ City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 20-1181, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 10-06-2020

Title:
Presentation regarding update on the Washington Street Widening Project from Garnett
Road to Olive Avenue

Background:

On August 27, 2020, the City of Broken Arrow took control of the project to widen Washington Street from
Garnett Road to Olive Avenue. Progress to complete this very important project in a timely manner included
utilizing City personnel from the Streets and Stormwater Department.

To keep the Council and the community informed of progress, the City Manager has requested that Staff
provide the Council an update of the project. The following presentation fulfills this request and provides the
Council with an overview of progress made on this project.

Cost: $0

Funding Source: 2014 General Obligation Bond

Requested By: Rocky Henkel, Streets and Stormwater Director
Approved By: City Manager’s Office

Attachments: None

Recommendation:

Informational Only.
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